
BRIGHT  FUTURES START IN EARLY YEARS

Thinking about 
childminding as a career?  

Want to learn more about becoming a childminder in Slough? 
Why not join us at one of our information sessions to discover 

what childminders do, the different pathways to registration and 
developing a rewarding career working and caring for children.

Face-to-face:  
 Romsey Close Children’s Centre:  

Friday 6 October 1.30-3pm 
 Penn Road Children’s Centre:  

Monday 6 November 1.30-3pm

Ask us a question: 
Email: earlyyears@slough.gov.uk 
Tel: 01753 476589 

We are unable to accommodate children at the face-to-face 
sessions, so please join one of the online sessions. 

Online sessions on Teams:   
 Monday 30 October, 7-8.30pm 
 Thursday 23 November, 7-8.30pm 
 Monday 4 December, 1-2.30pm   

Scan here to 
book and for 
Teams links
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